
From: Emil Abraham >  
Sent: Saturday, June 1, 2024 9:08 AM 
To: , Public Works <Public.Works@mountainview.gov> 
Subject: 5.2 California Street (West) Complete Street Improvements, Pilot, Project 21-40 - Performance 
Metrics CTC June 4, 2024 

 

Councilmembers, 

 

I am 100% in support of this project. The involvement by city staff, the data collection, the before and 
after surveys. I am in awe at the amount of public involvement that this project has had. I really wish 
most projects were like this. Kudos to the staff for all their hard work. I hope for its success and the 
success of many projects like it. 

 

Emil Abraham 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




